From: Raymond, Peter D - DNR

Sent: Wednesday, May 3, 2023 1:21 PM
To: Matt Taylor

Subject: Johnson Cleaners 02-56-584077
Hi Matt,

Per Mike Johnson’s email on February 27 there have been delays but the project is once again moving forward. Could
you please provide me with an update regarding the status of the site investigation.

Thanks,

Pete Raymond

Hydrogeologist - Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

1300 W. Clairemont Ave., Eau Claire, WI 54701

Phone: (715) 279-3742

Peter.Raymond@wisconsin.gov
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